


  

5591 Route 11, PO Box 67, Ellenburg, NY  12933  (518) 594-7424  (888) 216-WIND 

 
 

Appendix A 
 
 

Proposed Lighting Plan 
Marble River Wind Farm 

 
June 22, 2007 

 
 
The proposed lighting plan for Marble River Wind Farm was developed by Marble 
River, LLC based on guidelines in the U.S. Department of Transportation Federal 
Aviation Administration Advisory Circulary AC 70/7460-1K “Obstruction Marking 
and Lighting” effective February 1, 2007.   
 
The lighting plan calls for lighting 43 of 109 proposed wind turbine generators 
(WTG’s).  Table 1 identifies the coordinates and elevations for each WTG and 
identifies which WTG’s will be lighted.  Figure 1 shows red circles of ½ statute 
mile radius centered on each lighted WTG.   
 
Marble River, LLC will submit a Notice of Proposed Construction or Alteration 
(FAA Form 7460-1) for each proposed WTG and the Lighting Plan will be finalized 
based on requirements determined by the FAA’s Obstruction Evaluation Service.   
 
 






	1.pdf
	2
	3
	4

